BAGIR &

March 8, 2010

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

Bagir Group supports the principles of the United Nations Global Compact

I am pleased to confirm that Bagir Group Ltd., a global apparel company specializing in
the design, production and marketing of tailored apparel, headquartered in Israel,
supports the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact in respect to human
rights, labour rights, the environment and anti-corruption. Bagir is committed to
operating in a socially and environmentally responsible manner. For many years we have
pioneered changes in the men's apparel industry to promote greater environmental
awareness and innovative technology which has influenced global consumption in a
significant way. Since our early years of operation, we have served global clients who
have demanded not only the highest standards of quality and service, but also the highest
standards of ethical and environmentally responsibly business activity. As we develop our
business, we continue to challenge ourselves, whilst maintaining our longstanding values
system based on respect and integrity.

In this context, we express our intent to support and advance the Global Compact
principles within our sphere of influence. We commit to making the Global Compact and
its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our Company and
intend to continue to align our support with the broader development goals of the United
Nations Millennium Development Goals, wherever possible, in partnership with other
like-minded organizations. We undertake to make a clear statement to all internal and
external stakeholders of this commitment, in accordance with the UNGC guidelines by
providing an annual communication to the Global Compact which updates our progress in
each area.

We would be grateful if you would confirm our ability to participate in the UN Global
Compact. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Ofer Gilboa

CEO, Bagir Group (/ (m



